From:

To: East Anglia Two; East Anglia ONE North

Cc:

Subject: Scottish Power Renewables letter to Aldeburgh residents of 15th April 2021
Date: 18 April 2021 17:10:48

Dear Sirs

| was shocked to receive a letter informing me that, despite the fact that you, the Planning
Inspectorate have yet to make your decision, nonetheless a lot of disruptive investigative work is
being carried out by Scottish Power Renewables who at the same time are now seeking an
extension to the planning process. These two actions are totally incompatible and give the
impression that your decision on this disastrous project has already been made in their favour. |
trust that this is not the case. The aggressive and bullying behaviour of this foreign owned
Company needs to be halted.

Yours faithfully

lan Henderson
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